
Notice of Changes to Utility Deregulation 

Policy 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you of important changes to our utility deregulation policy that will 

take effect on [Insert Effective Date]. These changes are intended to enhance service delivery 

and ensure fair pricing structures for all consumers. 

Key Changes: 

• Adjustment of the deregulation timeline. 

• Changes to eligibility criteria for service providers. 

• Implementation of new consumer protection measures. 

• Revised pricing models to ensure competitive rates. 

We believe these changes will significantly improve the utility experience for our customers. 

More detailed information will be available on our website, or you can contact our customer 

service team at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important update. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company/Organization] 


